
Dear House Members of the Tax Policy Committee: 
 
As a citizen of the Great State of Michigan and an elected public servant such as yourselves, I am writing 
to express support for HBs 5267 and 4270. 
 
These important pieces of legislation will help our fellow citizens more easily afford the medical 
necessities they need to lead their best lives by ending an unfair sales tax in Michigan. The elimination of 
this tax burden will directly help families struggling to afford other necessities like food, clothing, and 
housing. 
 
I applaud the House Tax Policy Committee, and Chairperson Matt Hall, for taking up these bills on behalf 
of the citizens of Michigan. By voting to advance these bills to the full House, you are moving Michigan 
closer to a fair tax system for all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Beth S Bowen 
Delta Township Trustee 
Eaton County 
Bbowen@deltami.gov 
Bethsbowen.com 
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